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Intergovernmental 

Submission  

 

 

 

COVID-19 Funding for Local Organizations 

Ministry/Department 

Sent to: Prime Minister Justin Trudeau; Premier Doug Ford; Ontario Municipalities; 
MPP Mike Schriener; MP Lloyd Longfield; Federal Minister of Finance Chrystia 

Freeland; Provincial Minister of Finance Rod Phillips; Minister of Municipal Affairs 
and Housing Steve Clark; the Association of Municipalities of Ontario; the 
Federation of Canadian Municipalities; and Ontario’s Big City Mayors.  

Date Submitted 

Wednesday, October 7, 2020 

Summary 

Letter on COVID-19 Funding for Local Organizations prepared by City Staff following 

the resolution passed by City of Guelph Council on September 28th, 2020.   

Lead 

Intergovernmental Relations  

Attachments 

Attachment-1 COVID19 Funding for Local Organizations Resolution LTR  

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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